
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL: Mrs J McCann B.Ed Hons, PQH 17A Shimna Road 
Tel: 028 43722559  Newcastle                              
Fax: 028 43726767   Co-Down                                     
Email: jmccann993@c2kni.net  BT33 0AS                                  
  

Dear Parent 
 
I would like to give you an update on a few matters for August 2015! 
 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals you need to apply each August for this to be in 
place for September.  You should receive a form in the post; please complete it, have it 
stamped and return it to the Education Authority.  If your name does not appear on our 
school list we are unable to give your child a free meal and you will be charged £2.50 per 
day.  Please take note of the increased charge for school meals. 
 
School induction days commence on Thursday 27th August and Friday 28th August for P2-P7 
from 9am to 12 noon.  There will be no healthy snack or meals on these days.  The school 
will be closed on Monday 31st August for the Bank Holiday and commence for P1-P7 on 
Tuesday 1st September at 8.55am. 
 
The following new staff will be joining our school: 
 

Mrs Bennett – P2 
Miss McCauley – P4 

Mrs Gordon – P5 
 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support of the school and 
the staff and wish you a restful and safe summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J McCann  
Principal 


